English-taught courses at Nancy-Brabois UAS
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Dear student, 

The University of Applied Sciences Nancy-Brabois is glad to promote its Spring-semester courses taught in English. Non-French speaking students can now study fully in English in five departments, and partially in three more! You can find more information in the attached brochures.

Applications for Fall 2017 (to study in French) are open, and we also invite you to register for Spring 2018 (to study in French or in English), using the following email address: iutnb-international@univ-lorraine.fr.

Best regards, 


Céline Verhaeghe 
Head of International Relations Office 
University of Applied Sciences - Nancy-Brabois 
Rue du Doyen Urion
BP 90137 
54601 Villers les Nancy
France 

+33 (0)3 72 74 70 31
iutnb.univ-lorraine.fr


